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LAWYERS OF HAWAII (CLH) IN SUPPORT OF S.B. No. 930

LATE

February 18, 2009

To: Chairman David Ige and Members of the Senate Committee on Health:

My name is Bob Toyofuku and I am presenting this testimony on behalf of the
Hawaii Association for Justice (HAJ) in Support of S.B. No. 930.

HAJ supports this measure to facilitate volunteer medical assistance on behalf of
the state or counties. HAJ appreciates the courtesy of the Department of the Attorney
General in contacting us before the session commenced to work together on this measure.

Thank you for the opportunity to testify in Support of S.B. No. 930.



